Parent/Guardian Contact Information
Dear Parents & Guardians,
To start off our school year we would greatly appreciate if you would provide one or more current email addresses that St. Pius X School and CSPC may use to send out information.  This cuts down on paper use significantly and ensures more rapid communication.  The email addresses will NOT be circulated to anyone other than the school administration and our class Room Parents and is for the purpose of sharing school related information only.  
Each classroom will have a volunteer “Room Parent” in place that is responsible for emailing all school communications (whether from your child's teacher, the office, or CSPC) to parents and guardians in the classroom they are Room Parent for.  To try and ensure privacy, all Room Parents are instructed to use BCC (Blind Copy) when sending out class emails.
If you do not wish to provide an email address, please let us know and we will ensure that you are provided with a paper copy of all communications.
Please print clearly.
GRADE:
TEACHER'S NAME:
CHILD'S NAME:
NAME OF PARENT / GUARDIAN #1

EMAIL & PHONE:  
NAME OF PARENT / GUARDIAN #2

EMAIL & PHONE:
Are you interested in being Room Parent for your child's class?

YES

NO

If yes, please contact Suzanne Bartolini at suzbartolini@hotmail.com
Are you interested in becoming involved and helping with:
Terry Fox Run 

YES
NO


Welcome Back BBQ

YES
NO
Christmas Bazaar

YES
NO


Pizza Lunch days

YES
NO
Pancake Supper

YES
NO


Valentines Dance

YES
NO
Please return this form to your child's teacher (one for each child) ASAP.
Thanks very much!
Joanne Noble 
Suzanne Bartolini







            CSPC Acting Chair
Room Parent Coordinator


